Steven SeBe

From: Amy <moms4libertywashington@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 9:27 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H7386

Dear Mr. Sepe:

I am writing to inform you that | am vehemently opposed to H7386. Placing the power of library materials solely in the
hands of one group while silencing and potentially criminalizing others who oppose is wrong. Parents and other citizens
must have a say in what is made accessible and displayed.

Thank you,

Amy Rodrigues
Narragansett, Rl



